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6120 

 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
The Board of Education will hold a public hearing on the superintendent’s proposed 

budget during the month of April. This hearing will be held at a facility designated by the Clerk 
to the Board. Those wishing to address the Board must sign up in advance with the Board office 
and will receive two (2) minutes to address the Board. Individuals will be subject to the District’s 
Code of Conduct during the meeting. The purpose of this hearing is to provide the Community 
with an opportunity to express their interests and concerns on the superintendent’s proposed 
budget to the Board prior to the Board’s deliberations, final decisions, and subsequent adoption 
of the budget the district will operate under for the following fiscal year.  

 
 
 

Note: Policy added. 


